
 

 
 

SNELL & WILMER’S TUCSON OFFICE SELECTED AS FINALIST FOR 
2023 BETTER BUSINESS BUREAU TORCH AWARDS FOR ETHICS 

 
TUCSON (May 8, 2023) – Snell & Wilmer is pleased to announce that its 
Tucson office has been named a Finalist for the 2023 Better Business 
Bureau Torch Awards for Ethics. 
 
“Torch Award winners demonstrate remarkable ethical standards and the 
highest level of dedication to four key attributes: character, culture, 
customers, and community,” said Irene Coppola, CEO of the BBB 
Serving Southern Arizona, in a recent press release. 
 
Tucson Managing Partner Joe Kroeger stated, “Ethics and integrity are 
so central to our business model that the very first sentence of our firm 
credo states: ‘We will work hard, provide superior legal services on a 
timely, effective, and efficient basis, and maintain the highest standards of professional integrity.’ Put 
simply, integrity is part of our DNA.” 
 
Winners will be announced at the annual awards ceremony on Friday, May 19, at Casino del Sol. 
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 16 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County, and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Dallas, Texas; Salt Lake City, 
Utah; Seattle, Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly 
traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
swlaw.com. 
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https://www.swlaw.com/locations/tucson
https://www.bbb.org/local/1286/torch-awards-2022/2021-torch-award-finalists
https://www.swlaw.com/people/joseph_kroeger

